Crossville Cruisers

421 Sunny Àcres Dr Crossville, TN. 38555 850-261-9756 rossb546@gmail.com

December 1, 2022

City Clerk

392 N. Main St

Crossville, TN, 38555

Dear Ms. Hale

We would like to request to be on the agenda for the January 6, 2023 City Council Planning Meeting.

We would be asking that the Crossville Cruisers be allowed to hold there cruise ins again in 2023 on Main Street

The dates for closing the streets would be as follows, April 22nd, May 27th, June 24th, July 22nd, August 26th, September 23rd, and October 28th. Closure time would be 12:00 noon till 4:00pm

We would ask that the streets be blocked off from Lantana/70E to Taylor Street. We would ask that you only block the streets at Main St, leaving the side streets open for business parking. The only exception would be at E4th St. where we would request it be blocked off at Thurman Ave for our vendor parking.

The reason for requesting the change North from 5th St to Taylor St is due to the increase in attendance. We averaged 190 cars during the 2022 season. The most cars in attendance was 258.

Please advise and thank you in advance,

Sincerely yours,

Bolly L Ross

Bobby J. Ross